
January 28, 2019 

Park Mowing Bid 2019 

Addendum #1: Bid Due and Opening Date Change 

Due to the forecasted extreme low temperatures; all 
Vernon Hills Park District facilities and programs will 

be closed on Wednesday January 30.  The bid due 
date and opening will be rescheduled for Friday 
February 1, 2019 at 2pm at the Sullivan Center.   

Bids will be due at this new time and date and all 
bids will be publicly opened and read out loud at this 

new time. 


